
Special Notice

May 9, 2022

Rabies Clinic Postponed

Rabies Clinic Scheduled for 5/12 is Postponed

RABIES CLINIC POSTPONED
Monroe County postpones clinic due to
lack of rabies vaccine availability
The Town of Pittsford's Rabies Vaccine
Free Clinic originally scheduled for this
Thursday, May 12, 2022 has been
postponed. The Monroe County Health
Department usually supplies the rabies
vaccines but per County officials, the
rabies vaccines currently are not available
due to delivery issues. We will reschedule
the clinic once we are informed by the
County that the rabies vaccines are
available for distribution. The new Rabies
Vaccine Clinic date will be posted on the Town website www.townofpittsford.org
and in the Town eNews.
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